
Coronavirus Update – Academy Visitors 15th June 2020 

 

Please note that visits to the academy are by appointment only.  In making every effort to 

maximise the safety of our students and staff on site, you will not be able to enter the 

building as we need to keep the site free from any unnecessary footfall.  

 

If you have something to hand into school, such as a form or returned work, we would 

encourage you to send it with your child if they are attending school or by post.  

Parent/Carers are asked not drive and/or park in the carpark or congregate with other 

parents as this will jeopardise the social distancing and health and safety of our students 

and staff.  

 

If you need to contact us, the preferred option is via email, either to our general email 

address  enquiries@tscacademy.org.uk or directly to the member of staff you wish to 

contact. You can also call us on our usual number, 01623 663450 between 7.45am and 

2.30pm or leave a message outside of these hours for someone to call you back or an 

alternative number is provided in the event of an emergency.  
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